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Sunday, 19 January 2014
Dear Senior Partner/ Practice Manager ,

first of all, let me introduce myself. I am XXXXX one of the XXX GP training scheme programme directors.

Your practice trainers have kindly offered the medical centre for use as a venue for a training event on XX of XXXX, to take the form of a CSA mock examination. This would involve use of the surgery from about XXX to XXX. 

In the CSA exam trainees occupy a consultation room, and pairs of assessors and role-play actors go from room to room, acting and assessing in 10 minutes appointments like a mock surgery.

This would need 10-12 consulting rooms, and I wondered if it would be possible for the ground floor doctor and nurse consulting rooms to be used. The reception would be a briefing area for candidates and assessors. It would be ideal if we could use the education room and kitchen facilities to provide tea, coffee and biscuits.

We would provide all signage, stationery, tea, milk, sugar and so on. Candidates would be expected to provide their own equipment for examination. No surgery equipment beyond a desk, chairs and the couch would be needed and we would not need access to the computers. 

Does this proposal sound reasonable to the practice ? Please get in touch with me on XXXXX XXXXX or via email if there is anything you would like to discuss

sincerely,

XXXXX XXXXXX

On behalf of the XXXXXX GPSTS Programme Directors


